
Letters to businesses in Northern
Ireland about new processes for moving
goods from 1 January 2021
HMRC letters to VAT-registered businesses in Northern Ireland highlighting
actions they need to take to prepare for new processes for moving goods under
the Northern Ireland Protocol from 1 January 2021.
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